Flower City Professional Coders is pleased to offer another 

ICD10 “Boot Camp”   

Learn to code for ICD-10 Clinical Modification (ICD-10-CM) and prepare for the ICD-10 Proficiency Assessment. 

Boot Camps are led by ICD-10 certified trainers, and provide comprehensive two-day training on the ICD-10-CM Code Set. 

Boot Camps will include:

· 16 CEUs 

· 2-day comprehensive ICD-10 code set training led by a certified instructor: 

· ICD-10 format and structure

· Complete in-depth ICD-10 guidelines

· Nuances found in the new coding system with coding tips

· Hands-on ICD-10 coding exercises
This training session will be strictly limited to the first 50 chapter members who register!  The training session will be held at Everest Institute, 1630 Portland Ave, Rochester NY - on Thursday and Friday April 10 & 11, 2014 - from 8 AM to 5 PM.  This training is a TWO DAY event.  You will earn 16 CEU’s upon completing the 2 day training.  

Please register early, by mailing your registration form, along with full payment.  Your cancelled check will serve as your receipt and confirmation will be done via e-mail only.

Registration for both days is an amazing low $225 per person!
You must be a chapter member to attend!
Please complete the following:
Your Name ________________________________________

AAPC Member Number :______________________________

Valid E-Mail address :________________________________

Please write legibly.  Please note that you are registering for a TWO DAY event.  By registering and paying, you are committing to attend the full session.  Partial attendance is not granted.  There will be no refunds, so please be sure you can attend.  The chapter is paying AAPC to conduct this training, and their fee is based on number of attendees.  Once we fill all 50 seats, registration will close.  You are responsible for your own meals.

Please mail your check made payable to 

FLOWER CITY PROFESSIONAL CODERS

Mail To :

Marjorie Mancini
477 Manse Lane
Rochester NY 14625-1111
*** Please do not make your check payable to Marjorie Mancini ! ***
